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§12990.  Immunity
A reporting party or a witness who requests an investigation of sexual violence, intimate partner 

violence or stalking may not be subject to a disciplinary proceeding or sanction or penalty for a violation 
of the institution's student conduct policy related to drug or alcohol use, trespassing or unauthorized 
entry of the institution's facilities that comes to the attention of the institution as part of that report or 
investigation of sexual violence, intimate partner violence or stalking unless the institution determines 
that the report was not made in good faith or that the violation was egregious.  An egregious violation 
must include, but not be limited to, taking an action that places the health and safety of another person 
at risk. This section may not be construed to limit the ability of an institution to establish an immunity 
policy for student conduct violations not mentioned in this section.  [PL 2021, c. 733, §2 (NEW).]
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